
 
 
 
 

 
You are cordially invited to attend a 

 
Community Reception for 

Rowland Unified Superintendent 
Dr. Maria G. Ott 

 
Tuesday, August 28, 2012 

4 to 6 p.m. 
 

Rowland Unified School District Board Room 
(1830 S. Nogales Street, Rowland Heights) 

 

Join us as we recognize her 41 years of service and dedication  
to the education of children and her retirement  

from the Rowland Unified School District 
 

R.S.V.P. 
 

Gina Ward, RUSD Communications Office 
gward@rowland.k12.ca.us 

 

mailto:gward@rowland.k12.ca.us

